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27th June 2024 

 

To all students holding offers or places for  
Biochemistry starting in October 2024 

 
 

Dear Student, 
 
 

Pre-course Maths Resources  

 
All undergraduates on the Biochemistry course do a Quantitative Biochemistry course in their 1st 

https://canvas.ox.ac.uk/courses/270816/assignments/syllabus
mailto:msdlt@medsci.ox.ac.uk
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5869253/pdf/ebc-61-ebc20160094.pdf
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5869253/pdf/ebc-61-ebc20160094.pdf
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